

February 28, 2021

THE FOLLOWING MEMORIAL DONATIONS HAVE BEEN RECEIVED:

Donald R. Besco

Donation given by Bates, Wallace & Heath Funeral Home Donation given by Bill & Glenda Ruhmel Donation given by Charlene & Robert Walter

David Lepp

Donation given by The Staff of Lee-Whedon Memorial Library Donation given by Kim & Ruth Houseman

Ted Kusnierczak

Donation given by Barbara Fox & Tammy Sloper

Douglas Rue

Donation given by The Jehle Family Donation given by Gail Miller Donation given by Sharon Rue Lewis